
July 15th,  2019 
 

Mrs. Stanley and the Henderson County Board of Education: 
 

All athletic activity has just started back since the end of the KHSAA mandated Dead Period on 

July 10th. 
 

All sports have been active during the summer break with conditioning, participating in 

summer games and attending camps. 
 

Two of our Boys Soccer players were selected to represent the United States in Europe: Trevor 

Book and Ashton Todd. July 7 - 12. 
 

The Fall Sports have started back with conditioning, skill work, and team camps.  Full practices 

will begin July 15th. 
 

Meet the Colonels is Aug 2 at 6pm at the stadium. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jeff Coursey 

HCHS Athletic Director 


